
From: Russell F. Bradley <rbradley@ecwa.org>  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 1:04 PM 
To: David Patton <dpatton@ecwa.org>; Dan Nemoyer <dnemoyer@ecwa.org>; Terrence McCracken 
<tmccracken@ecwa.org> 
Subject: Retirement 
 
Please accept this letter as my notification of intent to retire effective December 27, 2019, which will be 
my last day. 
I would like to thank everyone that helped  me in the position of Water Plant Operator and Crew Chief. 
 
 
 
 
Russ Bradley 
Erie County Water Authority 
Sturgeon Point Water Plant 
722 Sturgeon Point Road 
Derby N.Y. 14047 
716-685-8343 
 
rbradley@ecwa.org 
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